SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON

PR 28 209

The Honorable Mo Brooks

U. S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Brooks:

Thank you for your letter of April 12, 2019, expressing your support of the Air Force’s
National Security Space Launch program’s Phase 2 acquisition strategy.

The Air Force will soon release the Phase 2 Launch Service Procurement Request for
Proposal. We anticipate announcing the contract awards in spring of 2020 following our
comprehensive source selection process.

Thank you for your support of our mission, our Airmen and their families.
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Sincerely,
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Ii Heather Wilson



